
On behalf of the Town of Aurora, it is my pleasure to extend congratulations to the Falun Dafa Association of Canada in 
celebration of its 26th anniversary.

Falun Dafa supporters are committed to the principles of truth, harmony and compassion. The teachings of Falun Dafa 
inspire many across the world and promotes thinking of others first. The teachings of Falun Dafa help people to improve 
their spiritual, mental and physical well-being. 

Our community applauds your commitment to building a society with kindness, acceptance and tolerance. Falun Dafa 
teachings and principles have inspired others to become more peaceful and forgiving in everyday situations.

Please accept my best wishes for continued success and a memorable anniversary celebration.

Sincerely,

Mayor Geoffrey Dawe 
Town of Aurora
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